
Howard L Goff Middle School

6th Grade & New Student

Orientation
Date: Thursday, August 25, 2022

Time: 11:00-1:00PM

During the Orientation students will:

● Hear a brief presentation about the little, but important things that
make the school year great!

● Walk your class schedule
● Check out locker and practice opening
● Take a guided tour of the building
● Enjoy a picnic style lunch with peers

Please mark your calendars and plan to join us in making the transition to
Goff smooth and positive :)

Orientation is for students only. Please feel free to drop your student
off in the lobby. We are requesting that students who have received
their schedules bring them for orientation.

Goff will be open at the conclusion of the orientation on the 25th from
1:00-3:00pm for parents/guardians and students to walk their
student’s schedule and practice opening up lockers. There will be
additional dates and times offered in a letter that will be sent to you
from the principal.

We look forward to meeting our new incoming students!


